Thank you for your recent request for more information about the Earlwood
Public School Centenary Open day to be held on Saturday 22" October 2016.

CELEBRATING

CENTENARY

JOIN US IN OUR

CENTENARY GELEBRATIONS
SATURDAY 22 OGTOBER 2016

10AM — 3PM AT EARLWOOD PUBLIC SCHOOL

Kids activities
Food stalls

Digital recording booth for memories
Historical memorabilia in our school museum.
Open classrooms
Guided tours
Memorabilia available

EARLWOODPSCENTENARY.WEEBLY.COM

All enquiries (02) 9789 5066 earlwoodpscentenary@gmail.com
396 Homer St, Earlwood NSW 2206




Parking

On the day parking is limited. There is no onsite parking. Parking can be found
on Homer St, Richard Ave, Boomerang Ave and Morgan St. There is a ‘no
parking zone’ on Homer St approximately 10m from the school gates that can
be utilized as a drop off and pick up zone, stopping in this zone is restricted to
two minutes. When parking please be mindful of our neighbours.

There is a public carpark situated at the old Earlwood Terminus entry via
Homer St.

e [ a0o i)

HonmensSy

-
@) Earlwood Public School -+ .

Transport

The closest train station to Earlwood Public School is Bardwell Park Train
Station.

For all buses and other transport information please refer to attached website.

http://www.showneighbour.com/ and enter Earlwood Public school as your
location.

Official Welcome

Official welcome will be held at 11am in the top playground adjacent to the
main gates, seating will be available.

Photographic Memorabilia and School Museum

A photographic display of class photos spanning the past 100 years will be on
display in the school hall, a guest register and name tags will also be available.
A very extensive and beautifully presented school museum will be located in
the top building.




Food

We will have a number of food stalls on the day from a delightful Devonshire
tea café to a sausage sizzle, souvlaki and Gozleme stall.

Guided Tours

Guided tours of all the buildings both old and new will leave from a designated
area on the hour. Please come and enjoy a walk down memory lane with our
current students and teachers as your guides.

Digital Photography Booth

We would be honoured if you could take some time to digitally record your
favorite memories and funny antidotes of your time at Earlwood Public School.
This recording will be archived for generations to come. You will need to sign a
register to give permission for your picture to be used.

Memorabilia

We will have memorabilia for sale including a beautifully written historical
student and teacher book that has been specifically written and illustrated for
this significant event.

We are still looking for memorabilia to include in our extensive collection. If
you have any old photographs or information you would like to share please
send it through via;

http://earlwoodpscentenary.weebly.com/

If you have any further questions, we would be happy to assist you. Please
follow the links on our Weebly above to contact us and we will endeavour to
get back to you as soon as possible.

Alternatively, please email us at earlwoodpscentenary@gmail.com or contact
the school on (02) 9789 5066

We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for contacting us. Please
take the time to share the date with people you may know.

Kind regards,

EPS Centenary Committee
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